

From left, Councillor James Leduc holds new Logo, as Co. Del Crake presents Gift Certificate to winner Chris Muncey, wife Holly and baby Tabitha, as Councillors Jeanny Salmon and Mark Contols look on, in BWG Council Tuesday night.

Sesquicentennial Logo Winner announced

Plans for Bradford's 150th Anniversary are well underway.

On Tuesday night, in a meeting of Bradford West Council. Gwillimbury Manager of Recreation Nick Warman announced the winner of the Sesquicentennial Logo Contest. resident Local Chris Muncey was presented with a certificate of congratulations, a \$100 Gift Certificate for recreation programs, and a copy of the logo, which will appear on all official Sesquicentennial letterhead and proclamations.

Coming up: the launch of over a year of celebration begins May 27th at 3 p.m., with greetings from the Province, a declaration by

the Mayor, Birthday cake, raising of the Sesquicentennial Flag, and a tongue-incheek skit by the BDHS Drama Club, re-enacting the incorporation of the Town.

And organizers are already looking for participants for a Sesquicentennial Parade, to take place on the afternoon of August 19th, following the same route as the Santa Claus Parade. The theme: Bradford Through the Ages.

Anyone with antique farm equipment, classic or antique cars; representatives of Minor League sports, and hockey alumni of Bradford's historic teams (The Blues, Vasey Jrs., etc.); choirs and bands – in fact, any community group,

business or organization is invited to participate in this historic event.

The Town is looking for nominations for Parade Marshal. Residents nominate anyone – a local celebrity, sports volunteer, Minister, educator, or former Mayor – for the honorary position. There will also be a contest for Junior Marshal, details to be announced.

Parade application forms are now in the works, and should be available shortly. For more information, to get involved as a Sesquicentennial volunteer or committee member, or to register an official event, contact Joe Lotto at the Recreation Dept., 905-775-5359.